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G L E N O R I E  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

  
      

Tuesday 8th March 2022 
 
Dear parents and students of classes KP, KS, 1N, 1/2O and 2W. 

 
On Friday 8th of April we will be having our annual Easter Bonnet Parade 
for K-2. 
 
Parents and students are asked to create an Easter hat/bonnet for their 

child to wear in the parade. We recommend that the use of chocolate 
eggs is kept to a minimum as they do not fare well in hot weather. Aside 
from that, your imagination is free to run wild! 
 
The students will assemble under the COLA at 12.00pm and will parade 
their hats class by class.  We have requested a visit from our special Easter 

Bunny friend but we will have to wait and see how his schedule is during 
the lead up to Easter.  
 
After the parade we will watch the “Great Egg Drop” presented by the 
Year 5 and 6 students. After the “Great Egg Drop” we will have our Easter 

egg raffle draw in the hall. The students will also visit the library and view 
the “Eggstravaganza,” created by Year 3 and 4 students.  
 
Parents are invited to join us for the Easter Hat Parade. Please meet us 
under the COLA at 12.00pm for the parade and then in the hall for the 
Easter raffle. You are then invited to join your child for lunch on the oval. 

 
Happy creating and we look forward to seeing your finished hats on the 
day.  On behalf of the staff we wish you all a safe and happy Easter.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lyn Pearce                                                                       Rosemary Perry 
Principal                                                                           Assistant Principal 
 


